
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 
 

To: All Lebanon County Municipalities 
From: Amy Mazzella di Bosco - Recycling Coordinator 
Date: 1 November, 2023    
Subject: Free Christmas Tree Recycling Program   

 

It's that time of year again when Christmas trees will be 
picked up along with the trash...But once again the 
Greater Lebanon Refuse Authority will offer FREE 
Christmas tree disposal. As we continue to strengthen 
our recycling initiatives, the GLRA will once again 
recycle all Christmas trees.  We will accept Christmas 
trees from December 26, 2023, through Saturday, 
February 17 2024 (trees from Lebanon County 
residents only). 
 
In the past, Christmas trees have either come in with 
the trash and the GLRA employees have pulled them 
from the landfill, or the trees have come in as green 
waste on commercial trucks from municipalities.  
Lebanon County Licensed Haulers and Municipalities 
may bring in Christmas trees at no charge (FREE!) as 
long as the Christmas trees are brought in separate 
from the trash.  The GLRA will accept Christmas trees 
by the truckloads at no cost as long as the trees are 
separate and decoration free--- No Trimmings, Please!  
Trees exceeding 10 feet in height must be cut in half.                                 

 
It is required that you notify us with a letter to my attention by DECEMBER 31, 2023, 
if you will be participating in this special program.  If you have any questions, concerns or 
comments, please contact me at (717) 867-5790 Ext. 307.    
 
Have a very Merry, Safe, Healthy and Green Christmas! 
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